Reply to EDS by Forest Department regarding Proposal No.
FP/JH/FVC/46701/2020 submitted on Parivesh Portal by Deputy Director,
Palamau Tiger Project, South Division, Medininagar

Previous proposal No. FP/JH/FVC/43032/2019 was uploaded by Deputy
Director, North Division, Palamau Tiger Reserve as separate User Agency. He
has been informed to withdraw the previous proposal. Kindly return the proposal
online to User Agency Deputy Director, North Division, Palamau Tiger Reserve
so that previous proposal could be withdrawn.

\F-3-260°
Deputy Director
Palamau Tiger Reserve
South Division, Medininagar
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